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Classroom Grants 

Congratulations to these 10 creative teachers for 

being selected to receive a grant for some pretty 

amazing classroom projects!  Classroom grants 

are for $500 or less for classroom projects. 

Hickok Elementary School 

Susan McConnell 

Michelle Cox 

Michelle Schonlau 

Kepley Middle School 

Shelley Gaddis 

Sullivan Elementary School 

Susanna Yust 

Peggy Gunderson 

Reile Meile 

Ulysses High School 

Jodi Pfingsten 

Bene Garcia 

Zach Peach 

Scholarships! 

It’s time to think about 

scholarships!  GCCF has 

7 scholarships available 

this year, all due on 

March 31st. 

 Don and Mary Gleason 
Educational Scholarship 

 Voncile Bolinger Scholar-
ship 

 Grant County Scholarship 
Foundation Fund Scholar-
ships 

 Career and Technical Edu-
cation Fund Scholarships 

 Grant County Community 
Foundation Memorial 
Scholarship 

 Katie Bug Scholarship 

 Women of Purpose Schol-
arship. 

 
Scholarship applica-
tions will only be ac-

cepted online this year 
at www.grantccf.org   

 
Applications and guide-

lines are available at  
www.grantccf.org 

Congratulations are 

also in order for South-

west Health Transport. 

They received a grant 

for $4,964.06 to defray 

the cost for riders on 

the new bus. 

http://www.grantccf.org
http://www.grantccf.org
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